
When We are Caring with H.E.A.R.T.™, We Are All Family! 

  
 
 
 
 
November 1, 2022 
 
 
Dear Residents, Families and Team Members of Auburn Hill Senior Living, 
 
Thank you to all of you who came to our Halloween event. We had a great time celebrating 
with residents and loved ones, and we loved seeing all of the creative costumes!  
 
Now that we are in the holiday season, we wanted to share with you our plans for some upcoming 
events.  
 
The first event will be our Thanksgiving celebration. We took a poll from the residents on their 
preference of mealtimes for this event. The majority vote was for the lunchtime meal. With that 
said, we will be having a Thanksgiving celebration meal for residents and families on Thursday, 
November 17th.  We will have both the AL and Memory Care/ Innovations dining rooms set up to 
host families in both areas. The Memory Care/Innovations meal will begin at 12:00. The Assisted 
Living meal will begin at 12:30. 
 
To be able to accommodate all residents, there will be a 3 guest maximum per resident. A sign-
up sheet will be available at the front desk, or you can call the front desk at 804-456-4455 to 
RSVP. Please RSVP by November 11th to allow for final planning and preparations.  
 
Please save the date for the evening of December 2nd. We will be having a “Winter Wonderland” 
themed event to include a hot cocoa bar and cookies, Santa Claus, and the lighting of our 
Christmas tree on the patio. This event will be open to the public as well. We will send out more 
information about the event later this month.  
 
Please let us know if you have any questions. We look forward to celebrating the holiday season 
with everyone! 
 
 
 
 
Thank You, 
Kelly Carter, BSW, LNHA 
Executive Director, Auburn Hill 
ED.AHS@AuburnHillLiving.com 
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